
The Max City Council held a special meeting Monday February 16, 2014 at 7pm.  Mayor Joel 

Hauf and council members Swanson, Gray, Jon Hauf, and Talbott were in attendance. Visitors 

included Roger Heinle, City Maintenance. 

 

The council held discussion with Heinle regarding his annual employee evaluation. Each person 

received a copy of the City of Max Personnel Policy Manual and a listing of the job duties for 

the maintenance department. Talbott motioned for Heinle to follow the policy and in 90 days  

will be eligible for a cost of living increase. Gray second. Unanimous vote. MC, meeting 

adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 


